
 

March 24, 2021 
 
Dear Jeffrey Preston and Tiffany McCormick, 
 
We are Janelle Babington and Penny Preston-Eims, animal welfare petitioners with 
AnimalVictory.org. In July 2020, we created a petition asking for Krystal Cherika 
Scott, of Kokomo, Indiana, to be punished for her participation in the making and 
distribution of animal crush videos. It is our understanding that Scott posted graphic 
images and videos of her torturing animals on various social media platforms.  
 
30,375 people have signed our petition (see attached) asking for Scott to receive 
the maximum punishment for the multitude of charges that she is facing. Her violent 
and sadistic behavior is highly disturbing and indicative of a possible link to causing 
future harm to vulnerable humans. 
 
It is our understanding the case will be in court on April 19, 2021.  If either of you 
are not assigned to this case, would you please put us in the right direction?  We 
thank you for your hard work on this cruelty case and anxiously await an update 
regarding any information you can provide for the 30,375 supporters of the petition. 
 
 

Very Truly, 
 
Janelle Babington and Penny Eims 

 

1319 Military Cutoff Road 
Suite CC, Unit #101 
Wilmington, NC 28405 
800-634-3439 
WWW.AnimalVictory.org 
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